
 

 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19):   
Critical Issues For Employers 
Everyone has been carefully following the recent Coronavirus/COVID-19 outbreak. 
But as schools begin to shutter and businesses consider how to respond to this 
health crisis, a number of challenging questions have emerged.  For instance: 

 Can I ask employees if they have been exposed to or have tested positive 
for the virus? 

 What should I do if an employee reports for work and appears to be sick? 

 If our office shuts down, are we required to continue to pay employees? 

 Do I have to change employees’ jobs to allow them to work from home? 

 Do I have to bargain with our employees’ union over these issues?  

In this interactive one-hour webinar, two of our experienced employment and 
labor attorneys, Matthew D. Batastini and Kirsten B. White, will explore these and 
other critical issues for employers.  

Topics will include: 

 Health And Safety Considerations 

 Communications With Employees 

 Crisis Management 

 Employee Offer Letters And Contracts 

 Critical Personnel Policies And Procedures 

 Considerations For Unionized Employers 

 Remote Work/Telecommuting 

 Discrimination And Harassment 

 Disability Accommodations 

 Employee Absences 

 Wage-And-Hour Considerations 

 Business-Related Travel And Meetings 

Who should attend? 

 Human Resources Professionals 

 In-House Counsel And Business Owners 

 Managers (Particularly Those With HR Responsibilities) 

  

REGISTRATION  
NOW OPEN! 

 

LOCATION 

Schwartz Hannum PC Webinar 

DATE AND TIME  

March 17, 2020  

1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m., ET 

 

TUITION 

$50 Per Organization 

No Charge for Current SHPC Clients 

 

To register, please contact Sara Hubbard 
at (978) 623-0900 or 
shubbard@shpclaw.com. 

 

 

Schwartz Hannum PC is recognized by SHRM 
to offer SHRM-CP or SHRM-SCP professional 
development credits (PDCs). This program 
may be valid for 1.0 PDC. For more 
information about certification or 
recertification, please visit 
shrmcertification.org. 
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